
 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Following the Executive’s announcement regarding school closure, please be 
advised of the following: 

● The school will remain closed to most pupils until Monday 22​nd​ February. 
(week 15​th​ – 19​th​ Feb mid-term) 

● Throughout this time, your child’s teacher will be teaching remotely 
every day. 

● Home learning tasks will include Literacy, Numeracy, World Around Us, 
Art and Religion via ‘Purple Mash’, ‘Bug Club’ (P1 – P3), 

‘Accelerated Reader’ P4 – P7 

● Packs will also be provided (initially to cover 3 weeks) and will be 
distributed on Thursday 14​th​ January & Friday 15​th​ January. Details with 

regard to collection will follow. 
● If you or any member of your household is isolating or displaying any 

symptoms of COVID you must not come to the school for collection. Let 

us know and we will make alternate arrangements. 
● Children who receive additional support will be provided with packs 

from their support assistant. 
 

If you need advice or support, please get in touch. 

Phone: 02890242271 
Email: info@stpeters.belfast.ni.sch.uk  

 
Continue your great work by caring for and supporting your family and 

friends. Keep well and stay safe. 
 

Mrs Alexander & Staff 
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